4 T Avalon Housing

Opening Doors. Ending Homelessness.

September 13, 2016

Brett Lenart, Planning Manager
City of Ann Arbor

301 East Huron Street

P.O. Box 8647

Troy, MI 48107

Dear Brett:

Please consider this our request for a reimbursement of 50% of our annexation, site plan
petition and zoning fees for our South Maple Apartments proposal, Project numbers: Al16-
003, Z16-006, and SP16-094. We are requesting this under Chapter 55, Section 5:108(4) of

the ordinance, as our proposed development is an affordable housing development.

Please let me know if you have any questions or would like additional information. We
appreciate your conveying this request to City Council for their consideration.

Sincerely,

Wendy L. Carty—Sax%

Director of Real Estate Development
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